

Spalding Parish Church of England Day School

18th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

NEW PTA - Parent Teacher Association

Primarily a PTA raises funds for school to use for items or events that the children would benefit from and normally are outside of the school budget, this would be the added extras which make a difference to the children. We would like to set up a new PTA in school as we do not have one at the moment.

Traditionally we hold discos and fayres to raise money which we do very successfully but I am sure there are more events a PTA could hold for school to raise more money.

We have members of staff who are willing to be a part of the PTA and we would like to have some parents / carers join the PTA as well. This would be a very fulfilling role in school and would be a fantastic way to get more involved with staff and children in school.

Please email using the email below, or phone or make an appointment with me to discuss being a member of the school PTA.

An inaugural meeting will be held on Wednesday 23^{rd} September at 4pm via zoom so please email me if you wish to join the PTA and I will send you the zoom link before the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Williams

Jane Williams School Business Manager

jane.williams@spaldingparish.lincs,sch.uk



Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG
Tel: 01775 722333
enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk
www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk
Follow us on Twitter: @SPCEDS
Head Teacher: Diane Mulley